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We have had a very busy spring so far. We have been learning about growing
things. We started with animals on farms and have moved into flowers and plants.

Parent/Teacher Conversations are on Thursday March 7t. There will be no school
on this day. Sign-ups are available on the School Connect App (formerly ClassTag).
Let me know if you would prefer an in-person conversation or a phone
conversation.

We have especially been preparing for Easter, the holiest day of the year. We will
not have school on March 28th and 29th, Easter Break will be the week following

Easter. School will resume Monday April 8th,

Julia Savard
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